

Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus Roseheyworth Road Abertillery **NP13 1SR**

Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth Heol Roseheyworth Abertyleri **NP13 1SR**

17th October 2017

Choir Diary Dates

Dear Parent/Carer,

Our school choir is very busy rehearsing and preparing for a number of upcoming events. Below are some dates for your diary:

Wednesday 25th October: Joint Young Voices rehearsal at Bryngwyn Road Campus. Children will be transported to and from Bryngwyn and will return to their own campuses by 3pm.

Wednesday 8th November: Joint remembrance rehearsal at the Secondary Campus. Children will be transported to and from the Secondary Campus and will return to their own campuses by 3pm.

Friday 10th November: Remembrance concert at Saint Michael's Church, Abertillery. Choirs from across the Learning Community will participate.

Tuesday 14th November: Joint Young Voices rehearsal, after school club and parent meeting at Tillery Street Campus.

Children will be transported to Tillery Street Campus where they will remain for their after school choir club. At 4pm, parents/carers are invited to attend a short meeting regarding the Young Voices concert. All children must be collected from Tillery Street Campus on this day.

Monday 20th November: Joint Young Voices rehearsal at the Secondary Campus. Children will be transported to and from the Secondary Campus and will return to their own campuses by 3pm.

Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd November: Young Voices fundraising concerts at the Secondary Campus, 6pm. Please see separate letter regarding tickets for the concerts.

Sunday 17th December: Community Carol Concert.

Monday 18th December: Joint Christmas concert rehearsal at the Secondary Campus. Children will be transported to the Secondary Campus for a full day's rehearsal. They will be returned to their own campuses by 3pm.

Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th December: ALC Christmas Concerts at the Secondary Campus.

Tuesday 9th January: Joint Young Voices rehearsal, after school club and parent meeting at Roseheyworth Road Campus. Children will be transported to Roseheyworth Road Campus where they will remain for their after school choir club. At 4pm, parents/carers are invited to attend a short meeting regarding the Young Voices concert. This will be a final opportunity for parents/carers to ask questions before the concert. All children must be collected from Roseheyworth Road Campus on this day.







Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus Roseheyworth Road Abertillery NP13 1SR

Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth Heol Roseheyworth Abertyleri NP13 1SR

Friday 12th January: Young Voices concert at the Genting Arena, Birmingham.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of our choir and your anticipated support with the above events. We will provide additional details for the events as they become available.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Tudge





